
 

Media Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 2, 2022 
 

City of LaGrange Labor Day 2022 Holiday Closing 
 

LaGrange, Ga. September 2, 2022 – The City of LaGrange will be closed 
for business Monday, Se  ptember 5th for the Labor Day holiday. 

All garbage pickup days will be pushed back by one day. For example, if 
your regular pickup day is Monday, it will be Tuesday this holiday week. 

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 
kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 
 
To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega  
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